
You’re invited to a Virtual Provider Fair   

for NEW Non-Medical Transportation 

(NMT) service providers!  

When:  Wednesday, May 12, 2021 

Times:  9:00 a.m. or 6:00 p.m. 

Where:  Zoom  

We have super exciting news!  You have two *NEW* choices for 
transportation providers who can get you to and from your job!  
 

Both Toward Independence and Greene Inc. are now willing to 
help you with this service.  Join us for a virtual NMT Provider Fair 
to hear from each of the agencies about how they can support 
you, and get your questions about their services answered.  
 

Please send an e-mail to providers@greenedd.org if you are        
interested in participating (please specify which time), and we 
will send you a link to join us.  If you are unable to join us through 
Zoom on this date, please let us know.  We’re excited to see you 
there!  
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